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March 29th, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to enthusiastically recommend Pavel Castro for your Organization. 

 

My name is Raymond Sherbourne, Senior Technician at Computers 4 Kids. I had the pleasure of 

working with Pavel Castro between Early Fall 2023 and Mid Spring 2024 while he was one of 

our Computer Technicians. Of all the Computer Technicians I’ve worked with, Pavel is among 

the most diligent. 

 

During our time together, Pavel proved to be timely, neat, and efficient. His/her/their expertise in 

computer reimaging was a huge asset that led to us meeting many close deadlines. 

 

Pavel has shown me many times his willingness to learn and adept skill at applying those new 

skills quickly. He has often asked me for help initially to instead go to pass it on to others in our 

workspace allowing all of us to be more knowledgeable. His team skills are impeccable and he 

shows a good knowledge of communication skills with co-workers and the public. 

 

I am confident without reservation that Pavel Castro would be an excellent fit for your 

organization. They will be a productive addition to your organization. 

 

Feel free to contact me at 916-256-7483 or preferably, e-mail me at seniortech.rs@c4kca.org  if 

you have any questions or would like me to further elaborate on Pavel’s talents and 

achievements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Raymond Sherbourne 

Senior Technician 

Computers 4 Kids 

 

 

 


